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Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates
I 7 Sky Oaks Drive
Biddeford, ME 04005
207-423-0215
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com

October 1 1, 2019

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street. Suite 10,
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: DW 17-165 Abenaki Water Company’s (“Abenaki” or “Company”) response to Omni, and the
BWPOA and Forest Cottages’ September 9 and I I filings regarding the $26,369 in contested rate case
expenses concerning New England Service Company

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with PUC Order No. 26,295 dated October 1, 2019 Abenaki was ordered to “file a
response to Omni, and the BWPOA and Forest Cottages’ September 9 and I 1 filings regarding the
$26,369 in contested rate case expenses concerning New England Service Company. As such, attached
are the original and 6 copies ofthe Company’s response. Ifyou, the Commissioners and/or the PUC Staff
have any questions and comments. please contact me at 207-423-02 1 5 or stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

k .

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Service List


